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From the President’s Desk:

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html
https://yorkpistol.blogspot.com

All Information for the November Newsletter due to: Nancy Webb by 11/3/21
Send to: iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

When shooting on the ranges or in the field remember to do two things:  
1. Never point your firearm (or bow) at anything you are not willing 
to destroy.  This includes people and property, and doesn’t matter 
whether it is loaded or not.  2. Know your target and what is beyond 
it.  Your projectile does not necessarily stop when you hit your target, 
let alone if you miss.  Please be careful.  Accidents can be avoided 

but you can’t take them back.

   The annual Christmas party will be held after a brief membership meeting, which will 
be held on Tuesday, December 21st at 6:00 pm (not 7:00 as usual).  Members are invit-
ed to bring a side or dessert.  The club provides ham and turkey.  Be sure to bring some 
cash for the juniors gift auction.  It’s always a boatload of fun.

—Howard Thompson 
president@yorkiwla.org

Shop on Amazon and Give Back!
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2047305 

Amazon donates to Izaak Walton League of 
America, Inc. York Chapter No. 67.

Upcoming Events
October
18	 Monday Night Trap  6 pm
19	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm		
	 Juniors Meeting 7pm 
25	 Last night of Monday Night Trap  6 pm 

November
2	 Board Meeting 7pm 
6	 Night Shoot back pits only 5:30 pm
7	 Funshoot back pits only 8am
14	 Back Pit Tenative 3 Gun  Match   8 am
16	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7pm 

December
7	 Board Meeting 7pm 
21	 General Membership Meeting  6 pm 
	 Christmas Party 6 pm
 
If you have business with the Board, 
please email Gary Swope at 
ghswope@gmail.com

JUNIORS
Hi Juniors! 
Juniors had their annual 
Limestone Springs fishing 

trip. We had great fun and caught some tasty trout. 
Due to lack of response and interest to other activities 
there will be no Halloween event this year.  However,  
we will be gearing up for Christmas. Every year the 
Juniors raffle off wrapped mystery gifts at the annual 
meeting/Christmas party. All money received will go 
towards funding junior activities. Anyone who would 
like to donate gift(s) please contact Sarah. During the 
November general meeting we will be wrapping gifts 
and if necessary may make an extra meeting to wrap 
some more.

Sarah Chenowith 
717-841-5136  juniors@yorkiwla.org

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY

DECEMBER 21ST
After General meeting at 6pm

Bring Dish to share!
and money for the auction
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President
Howard Thompson

president@yorkiwla.org

1st Vice President
Kevin Myers

1stvp@yorkiwla.org

2nd Vice President
Lou Levy

2ndvp@yorkiwla.org

Recording Secretary
Bill Stone

rsecretary@yorkiwla.org

Open 7 days a week
717.428.9368
@ARRC2oo1

www.arrc1.com

ARRC has over 300 species of plants, including:

trees
grasses
ground cover
berry bushes
vegetable plants

Shrubs
WEtland Plants

Flowers
Fruit Trees
Evergreens

www.arrc1.com  
  arrcnursery@arrc1.com

 12506 Susquehanna Trail s, New Freedom, PA 17349
Nursery and landscape Supplies

15073 Bonnair Road, Glen Rock, PA 17327
Native Nursery

Don’t Take Your Counters for “Granite”

F R A N K S G R A N I T E . C O M

SHOOTING SPORTS

		  Artistic Edges
ALL MAKES FIREARMS • CLOTHING • SAFES 

ACCESSORIES • RELOADING SUPPLIES • WILDLIFE
ART GALLERY & CUSTOM FRAMING

HOURS
Monday thru Thursday 10-6

Friday 10-5 & Saturday 9:30-12:30
www.artisticedges.com

385 Leaders Heights Road
York PA 17402
717.741.1750

We sell PA Hunting License!

All of our matches are open to the public, but 
most require pre-registration. For the latest 
information and announcements for our 
events, please subscribe to our Blog at 
www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com. For questions, 
comments or to get involved, please email 
yorksignup@gmail.com

Pistol Committee     
IN NOVEMBER We will be running a night shoot on  
Saturday Nov 6th. Registration at 5:30 PM and shooting 
from 6:15-8PM. Registration will be required.  Please watch 
our blogspot for more information.Suppressors are highly 
encouraged. Night vision, mounted flashlights and such will 
be the name of the game, there will be ambient light. The 
next Fun Shoot will be in the back pits on 11/7.  We will 
host a 3 Gun match on 11/1, back pits only.
IN DECEMBER It is possible there will be matches in  
December but we’re not prepared to commit at this time, it 
all depends on weather.

3 GUN NEWS 
56 shooters came out to enjoy the September’s Multigun 
match sponsored by IWI. Congratulations to each of the 
winners in their divisions: 
Tac Ops - Rick Torres
Open - Paul Longo
2x4 - RickVahaly
2 Gun Pistol / Rifle - Chris Everett
2 Gun Pistol / PCC - MIG 
Thank you for a great season. Our next match will 
be November 14th and will be a fun maybe not 3 gun 
match, stay tuned for details! Please feel free to reach 
me with any questions at: 717-668-2325 — Chris Webb   
USPSA NEWS 95 shooters attended our September 
match. Congrats to the winners:
Carry Optics - Luke Cao
Limited - Al Monch
Open - David Wampler
PCC - Michael Costley
Production - Bo Zhang
Single Stick - Michael Danjczek

Our last match in 2021 is Sunday October 17th.
Thank you for a great season!
Contact Russell or Jim with any questions.

Thank you to Tom Symonds for all the Shooting Photos!!!

Reminder:  Parking and driving on the range is limited to club match and repair 
activities and handicapped persons only. Please walk out to change your targets.

FUN SHOOT The fun shoot doesn’t get enough love, 
only 20 people came even though the weather was perfect. 
Here are a few Photos...The last one came out pretty cool, 
duo’s at funshoots are fun. Next Funshoot on 11/7/21.
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Corresponding Secretary
Lisa Fuhrman

coorsecretary@yorkiwla.org

Treasurer
Bob Nelson

treasurer@yorkiwla.org

Assistant Treasurer
Lee Hankey

asttreasurer@yorkiwla.org

State Director
Dan Blair

statedir@yorkiwla.org

Austin H. Eberly 
Funeral Home, Inc.

104 W. Main St., 
Dallastown, PA, 17313

Robert O. Biedelman, Jr.
Supervisor

717.244.5704
www.eberlyfuneralhome.com

Knaper’s Stop & GoKnaper’s Stop & Go
Portable Toilet Rentals & Septic Pumping

Locally Family Owned & Operated

717.417.3366

w w w . k n a p e r s . c o mw w w . k n a p e r s . c o m

& Son

3499 Indian Rock Dam Road
York, PA 17408

717-792-4724

Kitchens & Baths
Countertops & Backsplashes

Replacement Windows 
Patio, Entry & Storm Doors 

The TROUT ARE ARRIVING on Wednesday, October 27, 2021 !!!  
Our initial Trout Nursery Clean-up is almost complete and we are ready for this new batch 
of trout fingerlings.  Many thanks to those who helped with the clean-up on 
October 9th and 16th. 
We are recruiting for the Trout Feeding Team now….if you are interested,  please email 
Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org.   “It takes a village” to nurture these trout finger-
lings to “release-size”. The more members we have helping,  the easier it is for the feeding 
season! 
Anyone interested in learning more about the trout — please contact Bob Nelson. It is a 
great way to meet new people and see how the trout-raising process works. We always 
enjoy see new and old faces to help out and enjoy the camaraderie with our trout prep 
work, the feeding through the winter and the trout-release anticipated in March through 
May 2022. If you are a new member and want to volunteer for this 2021/2022 trout-raising 
season, please contact Bob Nelson, email address: treasure@yorkiwla.org.

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP 
October 25th Last Night for the year.
Join us every Monday night at 6pm. Voice activat-
ed Pullers and lighted range Cost per 25 targets: 
$4.50 for adults, $3.50 for Juniors (16 & under) 
We are not stocking or selling ammunition this 
year. Side note, we are always looking for help to 
setup, break down and load the houses. Any little 
bit will be greatly appreciated. We are all volun-
teers and aren’t getting any younger. 

MORE SHOOTING SPORTS

TROUT NEWS

QUAIL/PHESANT RELEASE PROGRAM
Over the course of summer 2021 approximately 120 Quail 
and 65 pheasants were released on the club grounds.  
We received the chicks in the mail when they were a day 
old and placed them in a surrogator box that provided food, 
water, and heat. When the birds matured 4 to 5 weeks 
later, they were released near the food plot of sorghum, 
sunflower, buckwheat, and corn.  

A scouting camera has shown the birds on the club 
grounds weeks after the releases.  If you spot any of the 
birds, we would be interested to hear your stories. 

Tom Westenberger 

22 PRECISION RIMFIRE 
Here’s some photos from the Rimfire Precision Match on 
September 4th, 2021. The weather started at 68°F and moist, muddy ground. Warmed up 
to 77°F and dried out by 2pm. Really fun match Lou put on, the floating target that bobbed 
and weave was a joy.  
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Izaak Walton has adopted a new logo for the 100th anniversary of our organization.  It does a much better job of 
describing what out club is about.  We have added our chapter to it and our getting polo shirts, quarter zip fleeces 
and hats with it fully embroidered on them.  Prices are very reasonable and these are quality garments.  

Please use the supplied order form on the other side of this sheet to place your order

NEW LOGO FOR THE 100TH ANNIVERSARY OF OUR ORGANIZATION



Name:  ___________________________________ 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
Email: ____________________________________ 
 
 
Polo shirts 
 Small ($25) Med ($25) Large ($25) XL ($25) 2 XL ($27) 3 XL ($29) 
Grey       
Black       
Navy       
Burgundy       
White       
 
 
Quarter Zip Fleece 
 Small ($30) Med ($30) Large ($30) XL ($30) 2 XL ($32) 3 XL ($34) 
Grey       
Black       
Navy       
White       
 
 
Hats 
 $15 
Grey  
Black  
Navy  
White  
 
 
Total for all items: $_______ 
 
Enclose check to “York Izaak Walton” and order form and mail to: 
 
Howard C Thompson 
53 N Main St 
Stewartstown PA 17363 
 
No orders accepted after March 1st, 2022 

ORDER FORM FOR NEW LOGO WEAR
See other side of this form for photos of the logo.


